
Public Hearing Notice

City of Philadelphia

The Committee on Law and Government of the Council of the City of Philadelphia will hold a Public 

Hearing on Monday, June 6, 2011, at 9:00 AM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear testimony on the 

following item:

An Ordinance amending Section 21-1702 of The Philadelphia Code, entitled 

"Notice of Certain Procurement Contracts Available for Bid," by adding new 

requirements for providing notices of certain sealed bids to community-based 

newspapers, registered community development corporations and nonprofit civic 

associations; all under certain terms and conditions.
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Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, 

City Hall.

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Law and Government, open 

to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed item.
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